
Dear Legislatures, 
I work at NUNM as a naturopathic medical student and we provide basic health 

services to the community such as vaccinations, medication management, and 
general check-ups. 

Often my patients ask to see a manufacturer's package insert for the vaccines they 
are receiving that day and it is very time consuming to continually print this out for 
them or teach them where they can gather this information online. 

Please support SB 649 so that my medical team and I can provide vaccine 
information in an easy way for our patients so that we can make better use 

of our time and see more patients in a day! 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 

Anaheed Jackson 
 
--  
"Life in its fullness is Mother Nature obeyed" --Dr. Weston A. Price 
 
Anaheed Jackson 
Naturopathic Doctor Candidate 2019 
National University of Natural Medicine 
DoctorAnaheed@gmail.com 
 

mailto:DoctorAnaheed@gmail.com

